Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Adam Christensen <adamrc3@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2015 9:03 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor thermal curtain

Dear Peter

Please do not move forward with the lake Almanor thermal curtains. It is a bad idea and will not have the outcome you
are intending.

Sincerely
Adam Christensen

Sent from my iPhone



